
Eastridge Elementary  

10930 E. 10th Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3150 

Fax: 317-532-3189 

 

May 4th: GAME NIGHT 
 
May 10th & 11th: Muffins 
w/ moms  
 
May 18th: Spring Festival 
 
 
May 21st: Healthy Smiles 
will be at Eastridge. 
 
May 23rd & 24th: 
Music Performances by 
grade level  
 
May 29th– Field Day  
 
June 1st- Awards Day  
 
June 4th– School Cook out  
 
Last day of school is 
Monday, June 4. It is a full 
day of school. 

HOME OF THE  

ROCKETS! 
 

Greetings Eastridge Families, 
 
Teachers change the lives of millions of children every day, and their work and impact 
extends far beyond the boundaries of the classroom.   
 
Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week!  

 

Our teachers provide so much to our students—inspiration, motivation and, ultimately, 

their futures. From May 7-11, 2018, we would like to show our thanks and gratitude by 

treating them like a V.I.T. – VERY IMPORTANT TEACHER.   

Though we know we can't ever thank them enough, take the time to show your 

appreciation this week. To help students thank the teachers in their lives for delivering so 

much, we’re having a spirit week . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feel free to send a note or message to your child's teacher letting them know how 

important they are to your child's development.  

 

Have a great weekend everyone!  

Mrs. Johnson, Principal  

WE ARE A COMMUNITY  “ You can quote me on that” 

Friday, May 4th, 2018 

Mrs. Johnson’s Journal  

Upcoming Dates 

 
May 4th, 2018 is the last day to view the 

Warren Township K-6 Art Show at Porter 

Service Center. Students with art in the 

show will receive additional information. 

All are invited to attend. The Art show is 

open from 7:00am-7:00pm, at Service 

Center 9150 E. Rawles Ave.  Please 

stop in and support  our young Artist. 

 

Monday: dress like your favorite teacher 

Tuesday:  black and gold day, 

Wednesday: roll-out the bed day  

Thursday: lounge day 

Friday:  pool day (flip-flops, hats, and sunglass-

es).  
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                   COUNSELORS CORNER    

 
Hey families! 
I want to take an opportunity to recap some of the great 
things that have gone on in the counseling office this year! I 
have so enjoyed getting to know your students and working 
with them in a variety of ways. From lessons in the class-
room, social skill groups, individual check-ins, and being able to support them as 
they go through tough times, just to name a few.. I have loved every minute. As a 
reminder, my position is brand new to the district as of this year and we have grown 
together as a school staff and community so much already. As a school counselor, I 
have loved teaching your students about their brains, emotions, positive coping 
skills, respect, kindness, and how to stand up against bullying and moreover how to 
identify bullying! I am so excited for all of the end of year opportunities that are com-
ing your way! 
A couple points of interest: 
Healing Hearts Grief Groups are not accepting new students this year, but recom-
mendations can be considered for next year! 
 
How can parents help students remember things learned in school? 
 
Take some time to go over your child’s day. Require your student to say something 
more than “good.” 
 
Ask if anyone came into their room today. 
 
Take a moment to review CORE expectations: Civility, Order, Respect, & Excellence 
 
Ask them what coping skills they used today, how did that help them stay out of 
dino brain! Remember dino brain is the part of the brain that is responsible for when 
we get upset/angry. 
 
Talk about what it means to be there for each other, and how we can keep ourselves 
safe. 

 
Stephen Phillips, School Counselor  

 

 

 

Student Council is taking 

orders for Mother’s Day 

flowers. Students can buy 

a flower for only $1. 

Mother’s Day greetings can 

be sent to your mom, 

grandmother, aunt, teach-

er, or a special person in 

your life. Forms are availa-

ble in front of-

fice.   

Mothers Day Flowers 

Come out and join us TONIGHT, Friday , 

May 4th, 2018  for Game Night from  6-

8pm. This event is free for PTA members 

& $5 for non PTA members.  There will 

be board games, basketball, video 

games & more!  There will also be food 

available for sale. See you there . 

 

    Game Night   

Weekly Attendance  

 

Kindergarten 1st grade  2nd grade  3rd grade  4th grade  Eastridge Total  Township Goal  

97% 95% 97% 96% 97% 97% 97% 

Sheldon’s Daylight Camp is a co-ed 

Football Camp for current 4th-6th 

graders featuring former Warren 

Central Warriors and current San 

Francisco 49er Sheldon Day! Register 

at www.sheldonday.net. 

FREE Spring Swim Camp! The 

Warren Aquatics Club is holding a 

free swim camp for all elementary 

aged youth. You can register on 

line at 

www.warrenaquaticsclub.com. 


